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Comment Submitted:

I think it is a great idea. We need new free clean energy now. Every gov/fed building should have a panel system on the roof
today... Why not put systems in the existing flood retention basins? I hope the state is getting a land users fee. Maybe the turtles
can be kept under the panels and some more open desert could be open for off-road use.. It is a shame the off-road people just keep
letting land get restricted and taken away with hardly a fight. Thank you Paul


